[image: image1.emf][image: image2.jpg]¢, CO
N 0¢

Q& ArTsMARK —
F

AWARD

& Q
VoL A



Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

20th January 2017
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Achievement Assembly

This academic year we are focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Never Give Up Keep on Trying’.  Well done to the following children:

Reception  Anna McCarthy
Year 1: Ava Spears
Year 2:
Lewis Marshall    Year 3: Maddie Nicholson
Year 4: Lauren Foster  
Year 5: Ebony King 
Year 6: Skye Johansen
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 4 for best attendance this week!!
PICs Meeting (Parental Involvment Committee) PLEASE NOTE NEW DATE
The next PICs meeting will be held on Monday 30 January please feel free to use our PICs email address if you would like to send us anything to add on to the agenda – portobellopics@gateshead.gov.uk.
Harry Potter Book Night

Birtley Library are holding a Harry Potter Book Night on Thursday 2 February 5pm – 6.15pm for 7yrs – 12 years please book in advance on 4338420 or online at www.gateshead.gov.uk/whatson.
Term Dates for 2016/17 
Half Term
   Monday 20 to Friday 24 February 2017
Easter hols
   Monday 10 April – Friday 21 April 2017

YOUR CONTACT WITH SCHOOL

You are welcome to visit the school to discuss your child's education whenever it is necessary.  It will, however, assist our general school organisation, and prevent disruption of the children's education if you can contact the school to arrange a convenient time for both yourself and the school staff.  A meeting can be arranged with your child’s teacher at the end of the school day.

In cases of absence, due to illness, please notify school before 9.15am on the morning of the first day of absence.  A note should also be sent to your child’s class teacher on return to school to enable us to maintain our registration records.   If your child is not in school we will contact you if we have not heard from you.

You should also provide your child with a note if you wish him/her to be excused from Games, Physical Education or Swimming lessons (when applicable) or to stay in the school building during break-times.

Children are not allowed to leave the school premises during school hours unless a parent or other responsible adult collects them by reporting to the school’s administrative staff in the school office.
Dates for your diary:
Wednesday 25 9am – 12 Baby 1st Aid for parents with St John Amublance(spaces still available)
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